
Meet Your Teacher Face-to-Face! 

See Your In-School Classroom! 

Learn About Your Virtual Classroom! 

September 1st, 2nd, & 3rd 

WHO: Students, Parents/Caregivers, and Teachers 
 
WHEN: September 1st, September 2nd, and September 3rd 
 
WHAT: You will have a 30-minute, in-person meeting with your child’s teacher (if 
you are not comfortable with face-to-face, we can do this orientation virtually!) Please 
enter through specified doors. 
 
WHY: This will allow you to meet your child’s teacher and learn how to use the iPad 
for virtual learning Bring your child’s Charged iPad along to orientation! 

 

 And of course: Everyone will need                    

 to wear a mask!  

STAY HOME IF YOU ARE SICK. 


